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May 2023 

 

Dear families 

Year 11 Exam Arrangements - Monday 15 May – Friday 26 May 

As you know, the GCSE examination period for Year 11 students will begin on Monday 15 May.  During the initial two 

weeks of exams, students will be required to attend school during the normal hours – they should be in school for 8.15 

am and will leave at 2.35 pm.  They may be some exams that finish a little later than 2.35 pm and for the students that 

have extra time allowance for their exams, the finish time will be after 2.35 pm also.   

P6 intervention on Tuesdays and Thursdays during this period will not take place. 

Year 11 Exam Arrangements Monday 5 June and onwards 

After the May half term holidays, as the frequency of examinations reduces, students will be required to attend the 

academy for revision sessions and exams only.  We will write to you at the end of this term with a schedule for next 

term. 

Thank you in advance, as always, for your support in ensuring our students make the most of their final time with the 

school and attend all sessions. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Raouf Mohammed 

Associate Headteacher 

 

 


